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THE EDITH HÜBBE AND HARRIET COOK PRIZE 

Background 

Whereas the sum of £500 has been paid to the University by the past pupils of the 
Knightsbridge School for the purpose of founding, with the income thereof, a prize in 
memory of the late Mrs Edith Hübbe and the late Miss Harriet Cook, former Headmistresses 
of that school. 

The following rules now apply:- 

1. The prize shall be called ‘The Edith Hübbe and Harriet Cook Prize’. 

2. The value of the prize shall be $400 or as determined by the Faculty, and shall be 
available for award annually. 

3. The prize shall be awarded to the student who has attained the highest results in an 
Advanced Level English course (other than Australian literature courses). 

4. If the examiners deem that two or more candidates are of equal merit, the prize shall 
be divided equally amongst the candidates. 

5. If in any particular year, the examiners consider that no candidate is suitable for the 
prize, then no award shall be made. 

6. These rules may be varied from time to time by the Faculty but the title and purpose 
shall not be changed. 
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